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    10 November 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Parents’ Forum – Wednesday 11 November 2020 
 
I am sorry that we had to delay the Parents’ Forum last week due to some technical problems with our 
website. I am now  writing to inform you that we will be holding the virtual Parents’ Forum on Wednesday 
11 November 2020. The presentations will focus on: ‘revision and supporting your child prepare for GCSEs.’ 
 
You are invited to view the pre-recorded presentations at any time and these can be accessed by using the 
link below or viewing on our website at parents – parents’ forum from 5:30 pm on Wednesday onwards: 
 
https://www.taverhamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk/parents/parent-forum 
 
We will be providing the following presentations:- 
 
How to revise in the Sixth Form  

Mr Linnell outlines why regular low stakes revision throughout the academic year is the best approach to 
embed learning into students minds and getting the best outcomes for students in their final examinations.  

https://youtu.be/883c-s_acyo   

Mathematics revision 

The PowerPoint presentation which can be found using the website link above will help support your child 
prepare for their mathematics mock exams. 

English revision 

This presentation will help support your child prepare for their English mock exams. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rSxsoE13Dx4 

I do hope that you find these presentations helpful. 

With best wishes 
 
 

Ms C Dallas 
Headteacher 
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